


redistricting is accomplished
by our elected officials, like
you, who are accountable to
the people of Texas. I
strongly oppose any so-called
"Independent Panel" that is
not elected by the people of
the State of Texas. Allowing
redistricting to be done by an
appointed panel takes away my
voice and the voice of people
like me in this very important
process.
I hope that my testimony,
based upon my personal
knowledge of the community in
which I live, is helpful to
you in the redistricting
process.
Thank you.




